
 
 
 
 
 
 

Emergency Psychiatric Assessment, Treatment, and Healing (EmPATH) Units  

March 20, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

After completing the review of all applications submitted in response to the Request for Applications 

(RFA) EmPATH-001, the Mental Health Services Oversight and Accountability Commission 

(Commission) has selected and hereby intends to award contracts to the following: 

 

Category 1 - EmPATH Units serving adults ages 18+ 

Community Regional Medical Center 

Henry Mayo Newhall Hospital 

Twin Cities Community Hospital 

Loma Linda University Medical Center 

 

Category 2 - EmPATH Units serving children and youth ages 17 and under 

Loma Linda University Children’s Hospital  

 

Category 3 - EmPATH Units located in a rural community and  

serving either adults or children and youth 

Sutter Coast Hospital 

 

This Notice of Intent to Award is posted on the Commission’s website (www.mhsoac.ca.gov) for five (5) 

working days, from March 20, 2023 through March 27, 2023. An Intent to Appeal letter must be received 

by the Commission no later than 3:00 pm on March 27, 2023. 

A Letter of Appeal must be received by the Commission no later than 3:00 pm on April 4, 2023. 

The specific requirements that must be followed for an appeal are listed in the RFA. 


